
 

The Shaw Island School Board 

Has an Open Position.  

Dear Shaw Community,  

There is an opening on the Shaw Island School 

District Board due to the passing of dedicated board 

member John Bogert. 

The board is looking for someone who encompasses the following: 

✓ Is enthusiastic about public education 

✓ Treasures our historical school  

✓ Has time to commit to an active board 

✓ Can attend regular monthly board meetings 

✓ Can attend special board meetings as called 

✓ Can attend committee meetings as needed 

✓ Can work on board responsibilities outside of meeting time 

To be eligible to serve as a Shaw Island School Board Director, an applicant 

must be a resident and registered voter of Shaw Island. If you are 

interested, please submit a letter of interest by Thursday, October 9, 2025. 

Please include a resume or summary of background information along with 

the letter of interest. You can mail the documents to PO Box 426, Shaw 

Island, WA  98286, or you can email them to office@shaw.k12.wa.us.  

Interviews will be conducted at the regular October 14, 2025, board 

meeting. The Oath of Office will be administered to the selected candidate 

at the November 18, 2025, regular meeting.  

The appointee will serve until the 2027 general election at which time he 

or she could choose to run for the position.  

Current board members are Carol Criss, Shirley Lange, Shannon Klohr, and 

Jon Shannon.  
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